Draft

MINUTES Town of Blowing Rock Town Council Meeting December 5, 2018

The Town of Blowing Rock Town Council held a special meeting on Wednesday, December 5, 2018, at 5:30 p.m. The meeting took place at Town Hall located at 1036 Main Street, Blowing Rock, N.C. Present were Mayor Charlie Sellers, Mayor Pro-tem Albert Yount and Council Members Sue Sweeting, Doug Matheson and Virginia Powell. Others in attendance were Interim Town Manager Jim Freeman. Town Clerk Hilari Hubner was unable to attend the meeting.

Council heard a presentation from The Mercer Group Inc.; a headhunting firm, which provided information for the Town Manager recruitment process. Council also had an open discussion with Interim Town Manager Jim Freeman about the expectations and process for the next six months.